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12 May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 7 & Year 8 students 
 
Re: Community Information Fair 2023 
 
All students in Years 7 and 8 will be visiting the Community Information Fair in Clare on Wednesday 17 
May. This visit will take place during the school day and is free to attend.   
 
The Community Information Fair is designed to highlight the opportunities available to young people in 
the local area and to give them the chance to try out some new activities. We will be walking the short 
distance from school to the Clare Country Park and back again so full school uniform will be expected, 
along with a coat if needed.  
 
Year 8 will be leaving school at 9:30am and returning by 10:30am 
Year 7 will be leaving school at 11:55am and returning by 12:55pm 
 
The event brochure is attached for your information and as this event is open to members of the public, 
you are warmly invited to attend at any time between 9:00am and 4:00pm. 
 
If you have any questions then please contact Miss Bank on cbank@stourvalley.org 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss C Bank 
Deputy Headteacher  
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